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First name: Buck

Last name: Smith

Organization: Christy Sports LLC

Title: Regional Manager of Southwest Operations

Comments: As a frequent user of FS, BLM, and other trial networks as wells as working as the Operations

Manager for multiple outdoor retail locations I fully support the TMtC Trail Proposal as it is presented. The

continued development of trails in our area provides both recreational and economic benefits to our community

and it's visitors and the continued focus on progressive trail networks should be prioritized by the FS and local

agencies.  The need for more trails that allow for fewer interactions between trail users and motorized vehicles

has been growing as the Telluride area becomes a more popular summer travel destination but the need for

more semi-remote trails such as the Sunshine Uphill trail and the Sheep Mountain Travers should also be

prioritized to allow for more trail recreation opportunities. 


